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Development of Audit Points for the WCPFC Compliance Monitoring Scheme

Dear All,

As requested by the Federated States of Micronesia (FSM) I circulate for your information and
attention the enclosed letter dated May 14, 2019,

The said letter expresses FSM's desire to lead the work envisaged by thl Commission in its
WCPFCI5 meeting for Members to collaborate during the intersessional period in 2019 to
develop draft audit points for the assessment of obligations through the
Compliance Monitoring Scheme. In that respect, the Commission Chair thanks FSM for the
initiative and leadership and encourages Members to engage constructively with FSM.

Any queries relating to this circular may be directed to FSM through the NORMA Director,
Mr Eugene Pangelinan at eugene.pangelinan@norma.fm and copied to NORMA
Deputy Director, Mr Mathew Chigiyal at mathew.chigiyal@norma.frn. I will also request that
all communications on this matter are copied to the Secretariat through the
Compliance Manager,Dr Lara Manarangi-Trott at Lara.Manarane-Trott@wcpfc.int.

Yours sincerely,

Feleti Penitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
Federated States of Micronesia.
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